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Lynn Greenhouse is appointed to the Committee on Aging 

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information 
Feb. 23, 1990 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lynn Greenhouse, second-year student at the University of Nevada School 

of Medicine, has been appointed student representative to the Committee on 

Aging of the American Academy of Family Physicians. Only one student is 

chosen nationally to serve for a year on this 12 - 15-member committee. 

Greenhouse became interested in the field of geriatrics when she worked 

last summer in a Reno nursing home. That experience convinced her that many 

issues of aging are not being explored. She also is working to establish an 

Adopt-A-Grandparent program which will encourage medical students to visit 

hospitals and nursing homes and talk with the elderly. 

Greenhouse is a graduate of Grand Junction High School 1n Grand Junction, 

CO; earned her bachelor's degree from Miami University, Oxford Campus, 1n 

Oxford, OH; and received a master's degree in international studies from the 

Johns Hopkins School for Advanced International Studies in Washington, DC. 

Greenhouse is the daughter of Dr. Arnold and Louise Greenhouse, who both 

work at the medical school. 
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